
 

Manor School Roofing Project 1819-02  (Addenda 1) 
 

Asbestos report on roofing. 
 
There were 50 samples taken to detect Asbestos on the Manor Roofing Project on April 
27, 2018. 
 
All samples were cleared. 
 
The conclusion was that; "There were no positive samples for asbestos" 
 
Please see attached report from Asbestos Science 
Thank you 
. 
Bret Joyner 
Ross Valley School District 
 


